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Enquiry from Mr Lefroy, Member of Parliament for Stafford Constituency, dated 29 September 
2018 in connection with our reply to you dated 5 September 2018 

Dear Mr Taylor,

On 29 September 2018, Mr Lefroy contacted Mr Christian Sewing, 
CEO of Deutsche Bank AG. We have been asked to respond.

Please understand that we are not allowed to provide Mr Lefroy with the requested information 
for data protection reasons. This is why we are responding to you directly.

As we had previously confirmed, we do not have any data concerning you stored in our active 
data system. Your customer account was closed on 11 November 2016. Your data was 
automatically blocked when your account was closed. The deletion of your data beyond the 
scope of this block is unfortunately currently not possible due to legal retention periods. We 
are under a legal obligation to keep data from a business relationship for ten years, even after 
the account has been completely closed. It is for this reason that we have the data from your 
former customer account stored solely in our archive system.

We hope this information has been of assistance. 

Please note that we can only consider further enquiries if these are sent to us in writing with 
full details of your postal address.

Yours sincerely,


